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To Our Oregon Officials, 

 

We are supposed to be a nation by the people, for the people and the only way to 

ensure that is to ensure the people VOTE. Oregon has lead the way in voting my mail 

and demonstrated it's success to the rest of the country. Make it easy and people will 

vote. We have some of the highest percentage of voters in the union.  

 

The only reason anyone would want to go back to in person voting is because they 

don't really want people to vote. That is anti-american.  

 

Oregon should continue to encourage voting and the participation in democracy in 

every way we can. Keep vote by mail. 

 

Lifelong Oregon Resident, 

Kelsey Quinn-Seward  

 


